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THE MARTIN COUNTY

 BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

SPECIAL MEETING

 




December 7, 2020
MINUTES

The Martin County Commissioners convened in Special session Monday, December 7, 2020 in the Auditor’s Office at the Courthouse located at 129 Main Street, Shoals, Indiana.  Commissioners present were President, Paul R. George  and Commissioner Aaron Summers.    Also attending was Auditor, Bobbie Abel; Cody Roush, Commissioner Elect.
President George called the meeting to order at 8:39 am.
No minutes to approve at this time.
Special meeting was called to discuss hiring a new part time employee at the Highway Department.  The part time position is for an Operator with CDL license, class A.  The term of employment will be six months with a possible extension if needed.  The rate of pay will be $11.00 per hour. Hours worked will be as needed not to exceed forty hours per week.  It is a part time position and will have no benefits offered.  

A motion to hire Andrew Jones as a part time operator with CDL license on an as needed basis, a term of six months with no benefits was made by Commissioner Summers. Seconded by President George.  All in favor. Motion passed.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:43 am with a motion made by Commissioner Summers and seconded by President George.  All were in favor and the motion passed. The next Commissioner meeting will be held Tuesday, December 15, 2020 at 5:30pm.  Attendance by Zoom can be scheduled with the Auditor’s Office.
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